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 Tuesday, 23rd September 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

SUBJECT: Launch of Our New KS3 Breakfast Club 
We are excited to announce the launch of our new Key Stage 3 Breakfast Club, starting on Monday, 
29th September 2025. We believe this initiative will provide a fantastic opportunity for our pupils to 
start their day in the BEST possible way. 

By offering a nurturing and welcoming environment, we hope the club will help pupils build strong 
RELATIONSHIPS and foster RESILIENCE by preparing them for a successful day of learning. The 
club also allows pupils to show RESPONSIBILITY for their wellbeing by choosing a nutritious 
breakfast from a variety of healthy options, including cereals, fruit, and yoghurt. We know that a 
good breakfast can significantly improve a child's concentration and overall health. 

Key Details: 

●​ When: Every morning, from 8:00 AM to 8:30 AM. 
●​ Where: The Risedale Centre. 
●​ Arrival: Pupils should arrive promptly at 8:00 AM and sign in at the main reception before 

heading to the Risedale Centre. 

How to Book a Place: 

Places are limited, so if you are interested in your child attending, please email us at 
SEND@risedale.org.uk to request a booking form. 

Thank you for your ongoing support in helping us provide the BEST possible experience for our 
pupils. 

Kind regards,  

 

Miss Stacey Burke 
SENCo 
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